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Thursday,  

October 24th              

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, October 24th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at 95 Washington St. in Lodi, N.J. which is right at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., starting at 8:00 P.M.  

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2013 Inductees:                 On Thursday evening, November 14, 2013, the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will hold its 44th Annual Dinner and Induction Ceremonies at the beautiful Venetian, located at 546 River Drive, Garfield, N.J. starting at 7:00 p.m.  Tickets are priced at ONLY $85.                       Fourteen (14) of Boxing’s finest will be inducted in the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame, and they are as follows: Marvelous Marvin Hagler, Mike Tyson, Ray Mercer, Bernard Fernandez, Joe Gatti, Gabe LaConte, Julie Lederman, Sal Lopez, Carl Moretti, Barbara Perez, Frank Savannah and Otho Tyson. Posthumous Harry Ertle and Carlos Hernandez. Note: Hagler & Mike Tyson WILL NOT be ATTENDING
Also, we will be honoring our Senior Amateurs (Leroy Davila, Michael Hilton & Female, Ayesha Green), Junior Olympic Amateur (Shakur Stevenson) & Pro Boxer of the Year (Glen Tapia) as well as the Amateur Official (Barry Hyman) & Coach of the Year (Wali Moses) Plus our “2013 Man of the Year,” (Poochie Hill).                                                             
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On a couple of sad notes we lost Duke Stabile on October 8th. He was just a few weeks short of 102 years old. Also Stefani Belloise Pedone lost her mother recently. We also lost Pat Franco, another Hall of Famer. Our thoughts and prayers goes out to all their loved ones.                                                       WE STILL NEED THE BIO’S & PICTURES ON A FEW OF THE HONOREES ASAP.                                         This will be the last time the honorees can hand in their bio’s and picture. If we don’t get them in by this meeting, it will not go in our Journal.
      LAST CALL 

      FOR ALL 

         AD’S

            &  

     BOOSTERS                                                  

 Will be at this meeting                        

        WE NEED YOUR HELP!
PLEASE try to put in some kind of AD, even if it’s just a quarter of a page, every little bit helps. You can even put in an AD with another person or two, and split the cost. If you were inducted into the Hall of Fame, you can use your Hall of Fame page as your AD. If you still can’t do that, maybe you can get a few boosters at a $1.00 each. This is our only fundraiser  of the year and we need as much help as possible. 
     LAST CALL 

   FOR TICKETS

    WILL BE ON

    THURSDAY,      

      NOV. 7th       
We will be having a special meeting just for TICKETS at the Church (95 Washington St. in Lodi) from 6 to 8 PM on Thursday, November 7th.
Ring Notes:  *Ring #25 has their monthly meetings at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney. Contact President, Cosmo Liaci at 201-240-0889
*Ring #8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, November 19th at the Waterfront Crab House 2-03 Borden Ave. Long Island City (718) 729-4862, starting at 7:00pm, for more information or go to their web site at http://www.ring8ny.com/ for more information. Also, Ring 8's Annual Christmas Party will be held on Sunday, in December 8th, 2013 at Russo's on the Bay located at 162-45 Cross Bay Blvd., Howard Beach, N.Y.

Keep Punching, President,                                           Henry Hascup                                                                              
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